
Artist MR Barnadas has been commissioned by 

the City of San Diego to create a permanent, site-

specific mural for the Civic Center Concourse to 

serve downtown San Diego and visitors to the 

downtown core. The mural will be located in the 

pedestrian walkway between the Evan Jones 

Parkade and the presently-vacant Downtown 

Johnny Brown’s  restaurant. 

Join MR for an open house to learn about her 
proposed artwork and to share your input. The

conversation will take place via Zoom from 

5:30-6:30 pm. Click HERE on September 27 to join 
the webinar.

You are Invited 

to an Artist Open 
House 

ARTIST OPEN HOUSE
C i v i c C e n t e r P u b l i c A r t P r o j e c t

Monday, September 27, 2021; 5:30– 6:30 p.m.
Virtual Event 

Questions?  

Call the Commission for Arts and Culture at 619-236-6800 or email arts@sandiego.gov. 

https://sandiego.zoomgov.com/j/1602266198?pwd=UzNsRmp2eHVRdlRQTHhPSjgxZUFRUT09



